
From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
To: Kelsey, John M. (Fed)
Cc: Regenscheid, Andrew R. (Fed)
Subject: Re: Workshop in Jena, January 2020
Date: Thursday, December 5, 2019 12:13:53 AM

Hi, John,
 
You can start to plan. Contact BSI and Stefan and  get the dates determined to generate a
spreadsheet.
 
Thanks,
 
Lily
 

From: John Kelsey <john.kelsey@nist.gov>
Date: Thursday, December 5, 2019 at 10:44 AM
To: Lily Chen <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Cc: "Regenscheid, Andrew R. (Fed)" <andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov>
Subject: Workshop in Jena, January 2020
 
Lily,
 
I was invited to come to a workshop on quantum random number generation run by BSI, in Jena,
Germany.  I’d like to plan to combine this with a visit to Bauhaus University in Weimar (I’m working
on some research with Stefan, and Weimar is a half-hour train ride from Jena) and maybe also with a
visit to BSI to keep working on coordinating AIS-20/31 and SP800-90.  The workshop is January 23-
24.   
 
Thanks,
 
--John
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